American Greetings Properties (AGP), the intellectual property and outbound licensing division of American Greetings Corporation and one of the preeminent players in the entertainment and licensing industry, is proud to introduce their newest Care Bear, Sweet Sakura Bear. 

Exclusively available in Japan, Sweet Sakura Bear is a shy and modest bear who wants to teach people to savor the splendor of every passing moment. She reminds everyone that each season has its own beauty to treasure and that the “little things” are to be appreciated. That’s why the heart-shaped cherry blossom, or sakura, on her tummy is a perfect symbol of fleeting moments that become cherished memories.

The Care Bears are a group of adorable furry friends with their own individual personalities and caring mission and a brightly colored belly badge to match. They live in Care-a-Lot, where they teach the importance of caring for others and sharing special feelings. Since the relaunch of the Care Bears in 2001, more than 85 million of these lovable bears have been brought home to fans around the world.  

“For nearly 30 years, the Care Bears have been teaching people around the world valuable lessons about life and their emotions as they’re each assigned to their own special caring mission,” said Jeffrey Conrad, creative chief and senior vice president of consumer products. “We are so proud to be introducing our newest addition to the Care Bears, Sweet Sakura, who teaches us that every moment of our lives is to be treasured.”

“We are so excited to be offering an exclusive bear that is so reflective of the values of the Japanese people,” Carla Neves, international licensing manager. “Sweet Sakura is not only beautiful and modest, but she sweetly shares a powerful message that will resonate with our audience here in Japan.”

“We would like to thank all of our licensing partners who have worked with us to make this project possible and bring our vision for Sweet Sakura Bear to life,” said Carla Silva, vice president of global licensing. “We are proud of what we have accomplished with the introduction of this bear and thrilled to be adding a unique character to the Care Bear family for our fans to identify with and enjoy.”


